Important Events

Friday 24th November: Chile Class Assembly

Friday 17th November: Year 2 Trip to Cineworld Wood

Green

20th December 2017: School closes for Christmas Holidays

4th January 2018: Return for start of Spring Term

Homework

Spellings and maths homework will be sent out **every Friday**. Homework should be handed in on the following by the following Thursday.

Spellings will be sent out every **week** and tested at the end of the week.

Home readers need to be completed daily and signed weekly by a Parent/Carer. Children are also encouraged to write to us in their home readers!

PE

This term the children will be exploring **gymnastics** and **football**.

Children must bring their complete PE kit every DAY.



Year Two Autumn 2 Term Curriculum Newsletter

Dear Parents and Carers.

Welcome to the start of a busy half term back at Alexandra Primary! I hope you all had a restful week and are ready to dive into the second half of this term.

We have lots of interesting and new topics to cover this term with a particular focus on Wood Green and our local area. Please ensure that your child is reading and practising times tables every evening.

Should you have any concerns or wish to talk to us about your child's progress, please feel free to speak to us. We are available to talk after school on most days.

Information about what your child will learn this half term is on the inside of this booklet.

We look forward to working with you and your child. Mrs Beare and Kehinde

